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The Board of Management met for their 3rd  meeting of the school year on January 23,  2022. 

The Principal reported on the various Christmas activities organised by the student leadership team,  

the extra-curricular activities and Philosophy week. The Principal also discussed the provision of 

extra-curricular activities and planned school outings. An analysis of the excellent Leaving Certificate 

results was presented to the Board. 

The Treasurer presented the financial forecast for the current year and reported that the financial 

forecast for the current year was in line with the budget. 

The Board discussed various aspects of the building developments and reviewed the school’s Data 

Protection, Catering and Litter policies. 

 


